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April 19, 2024 

 In re: The Center for Special Needs Trust Administration, Inc. 
  United States Bankruptcy Court, Middle District of Florida 
  Case No.: 8:24-bk-00676-RCT 
 
To: Beneficiaries of The Center for Special Needs Trust Administration, Inc. 
 

I am counsel for the Official Committee of Unsecured Creditors for The Center for Special 
Needs Trust Administration (the "Debtor") in the above-referenced matter. On February 9, 2024, 
the Debtor filed a voluntary petition under Chapter 11 of Title 11 of the United States Code 
initiating the bankruptcy case. On March 4, 2024, the United States Bankruptcy appointed a 
creditor’s committee of five representative members to represent the interests of unsecured 
creditors in this case. It has been brought to the Committee’s attention that some of you may have 
been contacted by unknown persons seeking to purchase your bankruptcy claims.   

 
Please be advised that, while such bankruptcy claim purchasing is authorized, the 

Committee strongly recommends you consider contacting an attorney to discuss any such 
transactions relating to your claims, due to the potential loss of benefits that could result.  Legal 
assistance is available if you cannot afford an attorney.   
 

1. Tampa Bay Bankruptcy Bar Association: In Person Pro Bono Clinic Every 
Wednesday www.tbbba.org In person Clinic Hours: Wednesdays, 2:00 p.m. – 4:00 
p.m. No appointments necessary.  Contact tbbbaprobonoclinic@gmail.com.   

 
2. The Middle District Virtual Pro Se Clinic.  You may seek a 30 minute virtual 

consultation. Sign up here bankruptcyproseclinic.com.  
 
3. The Official Committee for Unsecured Creditors will be posting additional legal 

aid Clinics to Epiq’s website in the near future when they become available.  YOU 
DO NOT NEED TO BE A RESIDENT OF ANY PARITICULAR STATE TO 
CALL ITS LEGAL AID CLINIC.  

 
If you receive a suspicious telephone call or email, we ask that you contact the Trustee’s 

Office at by contacting catherine.choe@akerman.com or the Debtor's claims agent at 
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CenterTrustInfo@epiqglobal.com. If you are represented by counsel, you should contact your 
attorney immediately. 
 

Sincerely,  
 
/s/ Megan W. Murray 
Megan W. Murray 
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